
 

Tuesday 5th September 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers   

      

 

 

 

 

 

Then pop along to one of our Briefing sessions next week. These 
are very informal but will provide you with all the information you 
need to know for the coming year! 

Please come to the office for 2.45pm on the following days: 

 Monday 11th – Year 2 
 Tuesday 12th – Year 1 
 Wednesday 13th – Years 3 & 4 
 Thursday 14th – Year 5 
 Friday 15th – Year 6 

 
 
 

 

Mrs Ashley Crittenden 

Headteacher 

 

Do you want to 
meet your child’s 
new teacher? 

 

Do you want to 
find out more 
about what your 
child will be 
learning this year? 

 

 


